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Dear Corporator,

It’s an exciting time at River Run with several milestones occurring at both Banks. These exciting developments
are part of our strategic goals for the growth and evolution of River Run, and the long-term sustainability of our
community Banks. 

It is our privilege to share these updates with you as a part of the River Run family. Thank you for your continued
support!

STADIUM BRANCH IS OPEN
First and foremost, we’re thrilled to announce the successful
reopening of the Pentucket Bank Stadium Branch on
February 21.

Since its reopening, we’ve received overwhelmingly positive
feedback from both customers and visitors alike.

Our Stadium Branch team is settling into their new routine
and is eager to continue providing exceptional service to our
valued patrons. Come Visit! 

FAREWELL TO 
ONE MERRIMACK STREET
Pentucket Bank’s Main branch located at One
Merrimack St. closed its doors to customers on
February 21 in preparation for the upcoming
Downtown Haverhill Redevelopment Project.

At the completion of the project, Pentucket Bank
will reopen a newly constructed Branch in the
development on the corner of Main Street and
Merrimack Street, resuming the Bank’s anchored
position at the gateway of Haverhill’s downtown.  
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We welcome the opportunity to further support your deposit and lending needs and those of your colleagues and
friends. Your referral is the highest compliment we can receive, and your banking relationships are what allow us
to grow and continue our investment in our communities. Please contact the teams at either of our Banks with
any of your banking needs, we look forward to serving you.

Thank you for your continued loyalty as a Corporator! You are an integral part of the River Run family, and we’re
grateful for your ongoing support.  

We’re excited to announce that following an early approval from the
Town of Exeter Planning Board, we’ve broken ground on the future home
of Newburyport Bank’s free-standing Exeter Branch. This Branch will
replace the current Branch in the plaza, offering customers a full-service
banking experience while further solidifying the Bank’s investment into
the Exeter area community. 

While a formal timeline is yet to be announced, we’re looking forward to
welcoming customers to the new branch in early 2025. 
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HC MEDIA BRANCH IS OPEN
We’re pleased to offer Pentucket Bank customers in the Merrimack St.
area the temporary HC Media Branch which opened its doors on
February 22.

The HC Media Branch offers a wide range of services including account
opening, account maintenance transactions, and deposit and loan
advisory services. For cash transactions, customers may utilize the
updated Harbor Place ATM. 

More importantly, the HC Media Branch fulfills our commitment to
remaining accessible and in Haverhill’s downtown throughout the
construction period.

EXETER BRANCH GROUNDBREAKING

Regards,

Lloyd                       Jon
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